

# Newsletter 4

#### **Reminder**

With the cold weather fast approaching, can we please remind parents/ carers to send their child into school with an appropriate warm outdoor coat as the children still play outside during break and lunch times.



#### **School Photo day**

Our school photographer will be in school to take the children's individual photographs on **Monday 1st October**. If your child has siblings and you would like a photograph of them done together we will be offering this service at **8.30am** on the day before the school day starts.



#### **Phonics Bingo**

We will be holding a weekly phonics bingo session to help our children show you how well they are learning their letter sounds! Please come and join us each Thursday morning from October 4th for around 20 minutes. We look forward to seeing you.



## **Change of clothes**

Can we ask all parents to ensure you are sending your child to school with a change of clothes in case of accidents.

If your child is prone to accidents we would advise a couple of changes to last throughout the day.

<u>Underwear, socks and pants/skirts</u> <u>are essential.</u>

## **Coffee Morning**

We Will be holding a monthly coffee morning for all parents on the first Tuesday of every month. This will start on the **2nd October 2018** at 9am.

Please feel free to come along and join us for a coffee in order to find out more about what is happening locally in Gorton and also to make new friends.

# **Reception Parent Meeting**

Thank you to all parents who came to our Reception meeting on September 18th. Our prize winners this week were Sara, Hasan and Zala. Come along to our next meeting for another chance to win a prize to take home!

